
Virginia Tech Board of Visitors committee to hold virtual meeting April 3 

Board members will interview candidates for the 2024-25 undergraduate and graduate 

student representatives. 

The Student Representative Selection Committee of the Virginia Tech Board of Visitors 

will meet online on Wednesday, April 3 at 9 a.m. to interview candidates for the 2024-25 

undergraduate and graduate student representatives to the board. 

The interview and deliberation portions of the meeting will be held in closed session. The 

portion of the meeting conducted in open session will be livestreamed; to watch the 

meeting, go to the Virginia Tech Board of Visitors website April 3 prior to the 9 a.m. start. 

There will be no opportunity for public comment at this meeting. The next regularly 

scheduled meeting for the full membership of the board of visitors will be April 8-9. More 

information may be found at the Virginia Tech Board of Visitors website. 

https://bov.vt.edu/
https://bov.vt.edu/

